
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  Drafting Committee for the Non-Parental Child Custody and Visitation Act 

 

FROM: Jeff Atkinson, Reporter 

 

DATE: February 29, 2016 

 

RE:  Documents for our April 1 - 2 meeting 

 

 

 

 Attached are multiple documents regarding the Non-Parental Child Custody and 

Visitation Act.  The drafts of the act reflect two sets of changes from the draft we reviewed at the 

November 2015 Drafting Committee meeting: (1) changes suggested at the November meeting, 

and (2) changes suggested by Deborah Behr, Commissioner from Alaska, who is our liaison to 

the ULC Style Committee.  (At this stage, the style-edits are from Deborah only.  At a later time, 

the draft will be reviewed by the full Style Committee.) 

 

 The attached documents are: 

 

1. A revised draft of the full act, including text of the act, comments, and reporter’s notes 

(27 pages). 

 

2. A compare-document, comparing the November 2015 draft with this draft. 

 

3.   A draft with text and reporter’s notes (no comments) (16 pages).  (The reporter’s notes 

are included since many of the notes deal with drafting decisions we will make at our 

April meeting. 

 

 I look forward to seeing you at our meeting (April 1 - 2 in Chicago). 

 

 

Jeff 

 

Jeff Atkinson 

 

E-mail:  JeffAtkinson747@gmail.com 

mailto:JeffAtkinson747@gmail.com

